
 

By email 

 

 

 

17th May 2022 

Dear Lee, 
 
Further to my previous letter, I am writing again in relation to the extension of the Aberpregwm Colliery and the 
related dispute over the party who has the remit to cancel the mining license. 
 
As per my original letter (attached), I would like a clarification as to where the legal authority to act on this matter 
lies as I understand that Welsh Government is facing a legal challenge in relation to this.  
 
I would also like to understand what the position of Welsh Government would be if it is indeed shown that the 
cancellation of the license is within your remit, and how the Well-being of Future Generations Act would be taken 
into account in such a case. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Sophie 

 
 Sophie Howe  
Comisiynydd Cenedlaethau’r Dyfodol Cymru / Future Generations Commissioner for Wales 
  

  


